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Conservation Comments on Planning Board  
Case # 21-24 Phillips Rd Commercial Development 

June 3, 2021 
 

The Conservation Agent Chance Perks on behalf of the Conservation Commission 
has reviewed the Planning Packet and require the applicant to submit Notice of 

Intent (NOI) before proceeding with this project. The applicant can reach out the 
Chance with any questions or concerns at Chancery.perks@newbedford-ma.gov. 

 
As of the writing of the Memo on June 3rd, 2021, the applicant’s representative 

has presented the project with an NOI submission and has an open hearing 
currently under review. 

 
 
 

Sincerely, Chancery Perks 

MAYOR  
JON MITCHELL 
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